
  

• 10th October - Flu vaccination 
• 16th October - World Food Day 
• 24th October - Topic Showcase - 
Space 

• 24th October - Half term 
• 3rd November - Back to school 
• 10th - 14th November - Anti-bullying 
Week 

Miss Rachham was so impressed 
with the standard of their English 

AND art this week, 

all win a 

 
for getting 

for his spelling test! 

 

This week’s Take Home 
News is all about                  
Moving Buildings.                 
Turn to page 3. 

AMAZING! 

and

for reading every single 
night at home, completing lots of AR                  
quizzes and choosing to read in free 

time too. 

This week we have introduced a new award to 
our Friday Rewards Assembly! The Homework 

Hero certificate recognises the pupils who 
have put in the most effort on their                             

assignments and daily reading. Thank you to all 
the parent/carers for supporting your child to 
complete their homework and reading tasks. 

Well done to our first batch of winners! 
 

Next week, Otters will be starting a whole 
class play therapy with Mr Holdsworth which 

looks like it will be a lot of fun!  
 

Please be on the look out for the flu letter and 
consent that is coming home today. It is so     

important to keep up to date with                                
immunisations. Please make sure you complete 

the form and get it back to us as soon as                        
possible. If you have any questions, you can 

call the Immunisation Team directly on                         
0300 555 5055, option 2.  

Congratulations to          

Harry S for achieving 

his pen licence!  

Not one, but TWO Stars for the first full 

week back! TYLA you have had a                       
FANTASTIC return to school.                         

FENDI your tracker was all GREEN!    
WELL DONE GUYS! 

For his independent work in 

maths!  



Each year pupils in years eight and nine can put themselves forward 
for the position of Head Pupil; all the other children then vote on 
who they want to be their representative. This year we have not 

had a vote because only one pupil put himself forward and we could 
not be prouder of him for doing so. This pupil has come a long way 
since joining our school and his confidence continues to grow and 

grow! He is a fantastic role model to all the pupils, due to his                    
consistent efforts in class, his willingness to push himself outside 
his comfort zone and for his very good behaviour. Please join us in 

congratulating, 

Well done 
young man! 

PUPIL 
VOICE

School Council and 
Head Pupil 

Our school council will run weekly 
in classes, where the pupils will 

discuss a range of issues                          
together. 

New School Rules 

This year 
we are 

launching 
Houses! 

Children will 
be in the 

same House 
team for the 

year. 

Merits will 
equal 
House 
points! 

There will be 
prizes for 
the winning 
House team 
members. 

Last week, in assembly, the children came up 
with their new rules for the year! We were 
impressed with their ideas. Miss Flack made 

a poster for each class.  



Focus on Safety in Cars 

 

When we travel in cars, it is important to follow these instructions to keep everyone safe: 

Always fasten 
your seatbelt, 
and keep it on             
until the car 

stops. 

Use the right 
booster seat for 

your height. 

Remember, the driver needs 
to concentrate on the road. 

Please be quiet and don’t       
distract them. 

Always keep 
your hands and 

feet to                     
yourself. Be 
kind to each 

other. 

Don’t unwind the 
windows. Keep 
them closed. 

Take litter home. 


